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Susana Measelle Hubbs <susana.hubbs@capeelizabeth.org>

[CE SBAC] Comments to 3/27 SBAC meeting

Penny Jordan <penny.jordan@capeelizabeth.org> Thu, Mar 30, 2023 at 9:41 AM
To: Elizabeth Biermann <eeames@gmail.com>
Cc: cesbac@capeelizabethschools.org

 Elizabeth, I appreciate your input and will work to correct my tendency toward over engagement with members of the
public at meetings. It is not intended to be biased in any way. My basic style is grounded in collaboration, listening and
solving problems with through understanding varied perspectives, I will work to temper my style and adhere to a more
rule based approach to citizen engagement. Don't hesitate to call me on this style challenge re the SBAC. I will do my
best to adhere to expected norms. 

Have a great day!!

 
Penelope (Penny) Jordan
21 Wells Road 
penny.jordan@capeelizabeth.org
207-671-5341
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